
It is a great time to get those cardboard boxes bales and shipped to the recycling market. Prices 

typically begin to drop on cardboard as we get closer and closer to the end of the year overflow, 

so now is the time to take advantage of the higher price as we are seeing the price rising currently. 

If your city wants to get started recycling, this material is one of the best ways to start that en-

deavor. Call Daphne at PRPC to get started, (806) 372-3381. 
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***KTB/KTR will be hosting a regional training for the Panhandle in Amarillo on September 12th from 10 am to 4 
pm. KTB and Coca-Cola Southwest Beverages will share information about an exciting new opportunity to recycle 
plastic bottles. We invite all of you to attend and share your ideas about what additional support your community 
would need to begin collecting and recycling plastic bottles. There will be plenty of time for networking, door prizes 
and lunch will be provided. Please register at https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSce4M3xUYUoMxeq-
8aq32JsWPG0Dd1OZh19-h8rmEUlvRHgFg/viewform.  
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